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THE VANESSA PEAN FOUNDATION 
Sept. 3,2010 
Kim Coleman 
Lead Designer 
Stranger Studios 
 
 Dear Kim, 

 

Thank you for your ongoing assistance in creating and updating our Vanessa Pean Foundation and 
VIP Memorial Soccer Tournament web sites since 2005. You and Stranger Studios have been 
instrumental in our growth and outreach to the Great Falls Soccer community and supporters of out 
501c(3) charity. 

We greatly appreciate your highly discounted rates and support of our charity. As of 2010 we have 
awarded 200 scholarships for children in Haiti of high school and university age. We have also built a 
clean water well providing bacteria free clean water to a large town in Haiti.  

Your wonderful ideas and designs of our banners and T-shirts have helped advertise our annual soccer 
tournament which is our main yearly fundraiser. Since the earthquake of Jan.12,2010 we raised on line 
an additional $5,000 on our PayPal account which you set up. 

We are eternally grateful for your kindness, generosity and professional services. We hope to continue 
our relationship indefinitely. 

 

Very gratefully yours, 

Monique Pean, President and 

Gail Pean, Treasurer 
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